
 
Service Adjustments Go into Effect Sunday, March 15 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (February 18, 2020) – Port Authority’s annual major service 
adjustments will go into effect on Sunday, March 15 alongside several minor adjustments 
aimed at improving on-time performance and service reliability. 
 
New weekday service will be added to the O12-McKnight Flyer to serve CCAC’s North campus 
and to the G3-Moon Flyer to serve businesses in the Cherrington Parkway corridor. 
  
Weekend service will be added on five bus routes: 

 Saturday service on the 60-Walnut-Crawford Village 
 Sunday service on the 53-Homestead Park 
 Saturday and Sunday service on the P68-Braddock Hills Flyer 
 Saturday and Sunday service between Millvale and downtown Pittsburgh via the 

Strip District on the 2-Mount Royal. 
 Saturday and Sunday service to CCAC’s Boyce campus on the 67-Monroeville 

 
And to help avoid confusion, Port Authority will rename the Blue Line Library to the Silver Line 
Library. Existing signs, maps and other materials will be changed throughout the system over 
the next few months. 
  
For a complete list of all the service adjustments, please 
visit www.PortAuthority.org/ServiceUpdates 
  
Customers with questions are encouraged to call Port Authority Customer Service at 412-442-
2000. 
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